
CITY OF LONG BEACH
COUNCIL CHAMBER, 2:30 PM

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 14, 2006
HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS 
COMMITTEE MINUTES

Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair
Val Lerch, Vice Chair
Rae Gabelich, Member

FINISHED AGENDA & MINUTES

CALL TO ORDER

ROLL CALL

B. Lowenthal, Lerch and GabelichCouncilmembers 
Present:

1. 06-0039 Concur with the recommendation to name the south baseball field at 
Stearns Champions Park as "Tom Buckle Field", and refer the 
recommendation to the City Council at their meeting held on Tuesday, 
February 21, 2006 to enable the dedication ceremony to take place on 
March 4, 2006.

recommend to City Council that the communication be received 
and.

06-0106 (comm'ns., Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Fourth District and Phil 
Hester, Director of Parks, Recreation and Marine Bureau, relative to 
same.)

A motion was made by Vice Chair Gabelich, seconded by Vice Chair 
Lerch, to receive and file.  The motion carried by the following vote:

Yes: 3 - B. Lowenthal, Lerch and Gabelich

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION:

No members of the public addressed the committee at this time.

ADJOURNMENT

At 7:45 P.M., there being no objection, Chair Lowenthal declared the meeting adjourned.
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